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RHODE ISLAND RESTAURANT PLEDGE

Our top priority is the protection of our guests. Our guests’ comfort, safety, and health are as important as 
ambiance and great food. To ensure everyone’s safety as we welcome you back to our homes we ask that we 

make the following pledges:

Welcomes you back!

OUR PLEDGE TO YOU: YOUR PLEDGE TO US:

•	We will continue to follow strict sanitation 
policies and practices with our team, ensuring 
all staff are trained in food safety and there is 
a certified Food Safety Manager on each shift.

•	We will protect our employees and guests 
by asking all staff to report any illness, self-
monitor symptoms and temperature, and 
ask that no one enter the building with a 
temperature or signs of illness.

•	We will rearrange our indoor and outdoor 
seating if possible, to allow for social 
distancing and will be sure to space out our 
guests while seating parties, as necessary.

•	We will clean and sanitize common areas and 
surfaces frequently. All hard surfaces, tables, 
and chairs will be sanitized after each use.

•	Place settings, menus, and condiments will 
either be single use and discarded, or washed 
and sanitized after each use. Tables will not 
be preset, and condiments will be given upon 
request.

•	If you have been exposed to COVID-19 
or have experienced any symptoms, fever, 
cough, shortness of breath, nausea, please opt 
for contactless take-out or delivery option.

•	If you have underlying health conditions, are 
considered high risk, or are concerned about 
contracting COVID-19, please opt for our 
contactless take-out or delivery option.

•	If you have any questions about our pledge, 
please ask a manager who will be happy to 
address any doubts or answer any questions to 
assist you. Our pledge will be posted at every 
entrance, so you can understand precautions 
put in place to keep our community safe.

•	Your gracious patience and understanding 
with us as we navigate through these 
circumstances for the first time are greatly 
appreciated. This is the first time any of us have 
been through such a crisis. Your willingness 
to follow the guidelines/restrictions placed 
on restaurants will help us all enjoy dining 
experiences that we’ve missed immensely.
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